
Dr. Garabed A. rattal 
9-~ Chapin Street 
Binghamton, New York 13905 

Dear Dr. Fattal: 

October 17, 1974 

some time ago we wrote you asking that you renew your 
St. Vartan Stewards ip for another year. We are most anxious 
to hear from you in this regard, and would be happ' if you 
could respond. 

Your initial e rollment as a Steward is evide ce of your 
awareness of the im ortance of this program to our Diocese. 

It is our hope that this *-areness will prom t you to 
continue your support. 

· sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
mk 


